
 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Bobcat Toolcat Replacement 
 

DATE:  4/7/2025   

 
Background: 
 
The 2018 Toolcat has approximately 1,250 hours and is used in multiple aspects of 
Public Works operations.  Recent repair costs resulted in an alteration in equipment CIP 
to replace the Toolcat more frequently (every 5 years) to keep repair costs under 
warranty, yield higher trade values and lower costs of operation.  In 2024, $36,413.58 
was budgeted for the replacement. 
 
Requested Action:  
 
A motion to trade the 2018 Toolcat to Bobcat of Brainerd for a new Toolcat for the cost 
of $38,294.00 would be appreciated. 
 
 


